
Public Forum: Marine Strategy Study 
 

Toronto’s Waterfront 
 
Boating and other water-based activities are an important part of the revitalization of 
Toronto's waterfront.  The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation has a process 
underway to develop a Marine Strategy to ensure that these activities are effectively 
integrated into the work that the corporation is carrying out. The strategy will address the 
range of issues affecting all of the water-based users and make recommendations on 
how these issues can be addressed in the context of the overall revitalization plan.   
 
Key elements of the strategy will include: 
 

• Documenting the existing inventory of marine users, facilities, programs and 
events  

• A strategy to optimize the use of existing marine infrastructure  
• A market study to assess the demand for marine facilities in the future  
• Recommendations regarding the location and facility needs of marine users  
• Recommendations to ensure that the needs of marine users are addressed in 

other waterfront revitalization and planning initiatives  
 
We would like to invite you to a Marine Strategy Study Public Forum: 
 
Wednesday, May 18th, 2005 
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. (Open House) 
7:00 – 9:00 p.m. (Presentation and Discussion) 
National Trade Centre, Exhibit Hall A, Salon 103 
100 Princes’ Blvd. (Exhibition Place) 
 
For more information, please contact Tanya Hardy at 416-214-1344 ext. 239, or 
thardy@towaterfront.ca, or visit www.towaterfront.ca. 
 


